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PUBLIC NOTICE

Attention: All manufacturers (including SSI units), importers and marketers of L.V. Fluids
of all kinds.

This is to bring to your notice that as per provision of Drugs (Prices Control)
Order, 1995, all manufacturers and/or importers of 1.V. fluids shall adhere to the prices of
[.V. fluids fixed/notified vide S.O. 725(E) dated 27.08.1998 and shall market a new type
of packing of LV fluid only after obtaining the prior approval of its price from the
Government/ NPPA. Further, it is also mandatory for the companies to furnish the
information to NPPA/ Government under DPCO, 1995.

The violation of the above provision will attract penal provisions as per DPCO,
1995 read with Essential Commodities Act, 1955.

Dated: WWJW’: Hl'J'DrD

Director (Monitoring)



